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AN - 070
Congressman Bof Dole (R. Kansas) was informed Thursday by the
Interstate Commerce Commission that hearings concerning the Missouri
Pacific Railroad Company's petition to discontinue paseenger trains
Nos. 11 and 12 between St. Louis and Pueblo will be held in Hoisington,

January 14, 1966, in the Hoisington City Auditorium at 9:30 a.m.
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